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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

Sunday,	May	21	
Spring	Road	School	Timber	

Rattler	Game	
Spring	Road	Students	in	

attendance	sing	the	National	
Anthem	

	
Wednesday,	May	24	

Walk	to	School	Wednesday		
(last	one	for	this	school	year)	

	
Friday,	May	26	&		
Monday,	May	29	

NO	School	
	

Tuesday,	May	30	
Kona	Ice	visits	during	the	lunch	

recess	period	
	

Wednesday,	May	31	
NO	Walk	to	School	

	

Annual	Fun	Run	
1:00	PM	-	3:00	PM	
(families	welcome)	

	
Thursday,	June	1	
Last	day	of	School	
11:30	AM	Dismissal	

	
Monday,	June	12	

Summer	Academy	begins	
	
	

2016-2017 Yearbooks 
 

The yearbook for this school year was distributed to those that 
purchased one. Thank you to Mrs. Jill Kruger for organizing this 
special book of memories.   
 

If you are interested in purchasing a yearbook for this school year, 
please send payment of $12.00 to school with your child.  Payment 
may be cash or check.  Checks made out to “Spring Road School”.  
There are only a few yearbooks left.  Make your purchase before all 
yearbooks are sold! 
	

Congratulations Spring Road Alumni 
 

Congratulations to former Spring Road students: Madeline 
Breager and Haafsah Fariduddin.  These Seniors received the PTO 
funded Arthur W. Prosek Scholarship.  This scholarship awards two 
former Spring Road School students $500 each for college.  Good 
luck Madeline, Haafsah and all of our former Spring Road Seniors 
with your future endeavors.   
 

Even though the PTO has enjoyed supporting the success of our 
former students, the Arthur W. Prosek Scholarship will no longer be 
awarded.  With the support of Mr. Prosek and the unanimous vote 
of the parents and staff present at the May 18th PTO meeting, the 
$1,000 awarded for the scholarships will now be used to 
supplement the cost of a field trip.  After discussion at the PTO 
meeting, the $1,000 will be used to fund an annual 5th grade field 
trip.  This trip will be related to Science and in honor of former 
Spring Road School Principal, Arthur W. Prosek.  Ms. Neitzel will 
meet with the 5th grade teachers to discuss options for this annual 
event.  The Arthur W. Prosek field trip will occur during the 2017-18 
school year.  This trip will be an annual event through the support 
of our Spring Road families and PTO.  More information about this 
trip will be shared at a 2017-2018 PTO meeting. 



	
	
	

	

HELP! 
Thank you to all of the families that 
either purchased or returned the 
spring picture package.  If you still 
have your pictures and have not 
paid for the package, please 
provide payment or return the 
package as soon as possible.     

No Spinners 
 

If your child has a spinner, please keep it at home.  
Spinners have become a distraction to the 
learning environment.  Spinners have also 
become a negative conversation starter among 
students.  Please talk to your child about not 
offering to give, purchase or trade a spinner with 
another student.             

Medications at School 
 

If your child has medication in the school office, please make arrangements to 
pick up the medication as early as 11:00 a.m. on Thursday, June 1.  All 
medications must be picked up by a parent or legal guardian within five (5) 
business days after the completion of the school year.  If you need to make 
other arrangements for picking up medication from our school, please contact 
Mrs. Sheila Brucks at 751-6975 or sbrucks@neenah.k12.wi.us by Wednesday, 
May 31st.  Medication and treatment supplies will be turned over the Police 
School Liaison for disposal if they have not been picked up by Thursday, 6/8.   
 

If your child is attending Summer Academy or Summer Enrichment at Spring 
Road School starting on June 12, you may leave the medications or treatments 
at school.  Again, please contact Mrs. Sheila Brucks to confirm enrollment and 
medication needs for school.   

Registration for 2017-18 School Year 
 

Registration is now open for families of students returning for the 2017-18 
school year.  Families are able to update demographic information on Parent 
Portal.  Families are encouraged to update information prior to the end of this 
school year.   
 

The District will provide communication when the window is open to make 
payments toward school fees and lunch.  These payments can be made online 
through Revtrak, our online payment provider.  More communication about 
this will be shared later this summer.    

Annual Meet & Greet 

Wednesday, August 30, 2017 

4:00 PM – 6:00 PM 
Come & Go – visit the school to drop off school supplies, find out the name of 

your teacher, tour the school, learn about community events, meet new friends 

and visit with old friends 


